Dear Von,

Thanks for the email update. I know (even in my neighborhood) we have seen this foreclosure hit. But homes are selling
and I'm sure your business will

only get better! I love the work done by your Company (and Scott) several years ago. I had engineered wood (Mohawk)
put down at my entrance, den, kitchen,

guest bath and utility/laundry room as you enter from the garage. Scott also helped tile around my fireplace/hearth plus
very fine carpet in all other areas.

I get many compliments on the look. I will always continue to talk up your fine work.

Thanks again!




